
 

2024 SAN BENITO COUNTY 
Homeless Point-in-Time Count 

Wednesday, January 31st 

5:30am - 10:00am 

WHAT WILL YOU BE DOING? 

Volunteers are an integral part of the Point-in-Time Count effort; they help support a 
robust and accurate collection of data on our neighbors experiencing 

homelessness. Volunteers will form a team of friends/family to conduct a visual 
tally of persons experiencing homelessness across San Benito County on   

Wednesday, January 31st.  

Volunteers will work in groups 5:30am to 10:00am, meeting their team members 
either at a central deployment center location or a convenient location before 

walking/driving their assigned routes and aiding with data collection. Volunteers 
are asked to bring their vehicles to use in the count if they are able.  

We cannot conduct this count without you, the community! 

INTERESTED?  
To sign up, scan the QR code: 

 

Questions? Contact: 
Alex Werner 

Alex@appliedsurveyresearch.org 
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